
FACULTY SENATE MINUTES 
August 26, 2004 
 
The Faculty Senate of the University of North Alabama met August 26, 2004 in 
the Faculty/Staff Commons of the University Center at 3:30 p.m. 
 
President Blose called the meeting to order, introduced the senators and 
recognized the following proxies: 
Dr. Bruce Gordon for Senator Van Rensselaer from Economics and Finance, 
Mr. Dwight Bunn for Senator Wilson from Human Environmental Sciences, 
Dr. John Clark for Senator Crisler from Social Work and Criminal Justice, 
Dr. Jerry Ferry for Senator Holley from Accounting and Business Law, 
Dr. Ian Loeppky for Senator Cai from Music,  
Dr. Dan Hallock for Senator Armstrong from Management and Marketing, 
and Dr. Peggy Campbell for Senator Davidson from Secondary Education. 
 
 
The following senators were present: Adams, Adler, Atkinson, Bates, Blose, 
Brewton, Bruce, Foote, Ford, Gaston, R. Gaunder, Gorham, Leonard, Lindsey, 
Loew, Makowski, Martin, McDaniel, Myhan, Parris, Richardson, Robinson, Rock, 
Roden, Takeuchi, Tunell, Turner, Wallace, Ward, and Webb. 
 
The following senators were absent without proxy: Atencio, and Brown. 
 
Senator Webb moved the adoption of the agenda.  Senator Barrett seconded.  
The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Senator Adler moved the approval of the May 6, 2004 minutes.  Senator 
Makowski seconded.  The motion passed unanimously. 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 
A. President Blose reminded the senate of the Faculty Picnic on August 27 

from 4:30-8:00.  He asked that volunteers who can help see him after the 
meeting. 

 
B. Dr. N



OLD BUSINESS: 
 
A. President Blose stated that he is in the process of filling the membership 

of the Faculty Affairs and Academic Affairs Committees.  He asked that 
anyone interested contact him. 

 
B. Senator Makowski reported that the Shared Governance Committee met 

over the summer.  Dr. Paulette Alexander will be the new chair. 
 

Senator Brewton reported that the Academic and Student Affairs 
Committee discussed the Town and Gown study.   
 
Senator Webb reported from the Strategic Planning and Budget 
Committee concerning the issue of the increase in the administrative 
salaries given by President Potts before he left.  She presented a list of 
the increases with the names removed. (See Attachment A)  The faculty 
and staff members of the committee were commended for staying on top 
of the budget issues.  She gave a background describing how the 



NEW BUSINESS: 
 
President Blose reported that a senate representative for the Veterans Day 
Committee will need to be elected next month. 
 
ADDITIONAL ISSUES: 
 
Vice-President Newson reported that a faculty committee has been working on a 
proposed honors program.  He asked the deans to discuss the two year versus 
four year program.  Housing is also being discussed.   The curriculum component 
needs help from the faculty especially those who are familiar with honors 
programs on other campuses. 
 
Senator Roden moved the meeting be adjourned.  Senator Makowski seconded.  
The motion passed unanimously. 
 
 
 
 
 


